
Otto’s Tales | Grades K-2

The Wise & Foolish Servants | Worksheet
Story sequencing: Number the scenes in order from first to last.

The third servant digs a
hole and hides his bag in
the ground.

_________________

The Master scolds the
third servant for burying
his gift in the ground
rather than using it.

_________________

The Master gives five
bags of gold to the first
servant, two bags to the
second servant, and one
bag to the third servant.

_________________

The first servant invests
his five bags and earns
five more. The second
servant invests his two
bags and earns two more.

_________________
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The third servant digs a
hole and hides his bag in
the ground.

3

The Master scolds the
third servant for burying
his gift in the ground
rather than using it.

4

The Master gives five
bags of gold to the first
servant, two bags to the
second servant, and one
bag to the third servant.

1

The first servant invests
his five bags and earns
five more. The second
servant invests his two
bags and earns two more.

2


